ALBERTA

Office of the Minister

May 29, 2003

Mr. Jean-Francois Verreault

Dear Mr. Verreault:

I received_letter of May 8, 2003 recommending cancellation of your

Alberta teaching certificate further to a decision of the Hearing Committee of the Professional
Conduct Committee.

Your Alberta Teaching Certiﬁcate-vas cancelled at your request on
October 6, 2002.

After due consideration of the hearing committee’s report and recommendations, I confirm the
cancellation of your authority to teach. Iacknowledge that you returned your teaching certificate
on October 17,2002. There is no further action required on your part.

Yours truly,

Dr. Lyle
Minister

CC:

Executive Secretary
Alberta Teachers’ Association

204 Legislature Building, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada T5K 2B6 Telephone 780/427-2025 Fax 780/427-5582
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